
MAICSA Survey on Readiness for MBRS Version 2.0 

The Institute wishes to conduct a Survey to obtain members’ general feedback on the Readiness 
for Malaysian Business Reporting System (MBRS) Version 2.0. 

Your feedback to the Survey is valuable and will be collated for Institute’s consideration. 

We would appreciate it if you could take the time to complete this form or QR below and submit 
it no later than 16 May 2025. 

Should you have any questions, please email technical@maicsa.org.my. 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/sEBPSak6gB?origin=lprLink
mailto:technical@maicsa.org.my

